
SEC COMMENTS COLLECTION 

SECDocket 2015-06 Northern Pass 
Transmission - Eversource 

CommenterName Sunshine Stevens 

CommenterCity Pembroke 

DateReceived 06-26-2017 

 

CommenterWords 

It came to my attention today that Northern Pass is planning on installing towers on the very road that I live, and  

given what I understand from the Northern Pass maps there could very well be a tower in the immediate vicinity  

of my house.  
I moved to New Hampshire with my two young children in part due to its view of protecting the environment and  

listening to its citizens. 
I cannot put in strong enough terms my complete and total objection to the Northern Pass work that is planned  

for my street.  
I am a stay-at-home mom and disabled veteran. Pembroke Street/Route 3 is already a busy street with a higher  

noise level than I'd prefer (which was unknown to me at the time I purchased my current home). The addition of  

construction work and unsightly structures to the street where I live, near a home I am at 99% of the time, is  

completely unacceptable. 
My home is situated on just over an acre of land abutting a protected conservation area. The work of Northern  

Pass construction is in no way beneficial to the purpose of the public access conservation land behind my home. 
Thank you for registering my objection. Please put an end to the Northern Pass work planned for Pembroke. 

 

 


